
 
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 
 
 
 
 

October 7, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0875 
 
 

On October 3, 2022, the OPO received a phone complaint. 

The complainant alleges: On  around  at  in the lobby 
where they do the information, Officer  showed up to take the complainant’s report 
of assault with injury. She didn’t do her job right. There might be video of how short the 
interaction was. The complainant also thinks officers should carry a business card with 
their name on it. When he asked her how to spell her name she just said, "  as she 
was walking out the door. She left in car . 

 
 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 




